
MINUTES 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
Livonia Public Schools 
15125 Farmington Road 

Special Meeting 
September 11, 2017 

 
 

President Burton convened the special meeting at 6:23 p.m., 
15125 Farmington Road, Livonia. 

 
Members 
Present: 

 Tammy Bonifield, Karen Bradford, Colleen Burton, Dan Centers, 
Crystal Frank, Liz Jarvis, Mark Johnson 

    
Members Absent:  None 
   
Audience 
Communications: 

 None 

   
Resignation  The Board was informed that, as authorized in the Board of 

Education motion of June 26, 2017, a resignation was accepted by 
the interim director of human resources for:   
 John T. Stanton Effective August 30, 2017 

   
Appointment of 
High School 
Principal 

 It was moved by Mrs. Bonifield and supported by Mr. Johnson that 
the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District 
accept the recommendation of the superintendent and appoint 
Kevin Etue as principal at Churchill High School. 
 
Ayes:  Bonifield, Bradford, Burton, Centers, Frank, Jarvis, Johnson 
Nays:  None 

   
Adjournment  Mrs. Burton adjourned the meeting at 6:33 p.m. 
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